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Road works at Webb Dock            
SUNDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2016                   
 

 

BMD Constructions will be conducting emergency road maintenance works on a section of Webb Dock 
Drive (formerly Williamstown Rd) on the Port side of the noise wall. 
 
A few minor pot holes have appeared in an area between the Todd Rd gate and Empress Rd and 
emergency works are required to remove asphalt (profiling) that is breaking up to prevent further potholes 
from occurring.  Asphalt works will take place when the weather returns to suitable temperatures for 
asphalting and in the meantime we ask you to observe warning signs if you travel over the profiled surface.   
 
The profiling works will occur on Sunday 25 September from 2pm to 6pm. 
  
The contractor has indicated that as these works are occurring behind the noise wall, they anticipate low to 
medium noise levels, although they may be noticeable to some neighbouring homes. 
 
Live noise monitoring will take place during the works period and the contractor’s supervisors will use this 
data to manage the activities. 
 
Traffic management will see shuttle flow arrangements put in place during these works. 
 
We thank you for your patience during these necessary works.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


